

## Royal United Services Institute for Defence and Security Studies New South Wales

## **URSULA DAVIDSON LIBRARY**

## The Australian Graves Registration Unit on the Western Front Reading List

The Australian Graves Detachment was formed in February of 1919 and started work in April of the same year. Under the command of Major John Mott, the AGD was based in Villers-Bretonneux and the surrounding area. The unit consisted of 1,100 men, drawn from each of the five Australian divisions, tasked with locating, identifying and reburying Australian war dead on the Western Front.

The books listed below are available in the Institute's Ursula Davidson Library. The call number (*i.e.* compactus shelf address) follows the citation in each case.

- Commonwealth War Graves Commission (1965) *Their Name Liveth Vol VI, Part I: Recorded pictures of commonwealth war cemeteries 1914-1918 1939-1945* (London: Her Majesty's Stationery Office) Call No: Q500 CWGC 1965
- Commonwealth War Graves Commission (1968) *Their Name Liveth Vol VI*, *Part II: Recorded pictures of commonwealth war cemeteries 1914-1918 1939-1945* (London: Her Majesty's Stationery Office) Call No: Q500 CWGC 1968
- LONGWORTH, Philip (1967) *The Unending vigil: a history of the Commonwealth War Graves Commission 1914-1967* (London : Constable) Call No: 500 LONG 1967
- LYCETT, Tim and PLAYLE, Sandra (2013) Fromelles: the final chapters: how the buried diggers were identified and their lives reclaimed (Melbourne: Viking) Call No: 572 LYCE 2013
- PEMBERTON, T. J. (1926) Gallipoli to-day (London: Benn) Call No: 575 PEMB 1926
- POLLARD, Tony (2007) *Pheasant Wood: Fromelles evaluation of possible mass graves* (Glasgow University Archaeological Research Division) Call No: Q572 POLL 2007
- The Times Publishing Company (1928?) War Graves of The Empire; Reprinted from the Special Number of The Times November 10, 1928 (London: The Times Publishing Company) Call No: 500 TIME [Chapter 3: Gallipoli; Suvla; ANZAC; Helles p.53-56]
- FIM AUSTRALIA (199?) *Their job nobly done* (video recording) (Sydney: Film Australia) Call No: V503.2
- VAN VELZEN, Marianne (2018) Missing in action: Australia's World War I grave services, an astonishing story of misconduct, fraud and hoaxing (Crow's Nest, NSW: Allen & Unwin) Call No: 570.14 VELZ 2018
- ZIINO, Bart (2007) *A distant grief: Australians, war graves and the Great War* (Crawley, WA: University of WA Press) Call No: 570.14 ZIIN 2007

## **Secondary sources**

Australia - Department of War Veterans and Office of War Graves (2010) *Dedication and burial Fromelles (Pheasant Wood) military cemetery. Order of service, 19th July 2010* (Canberra:

Department of Veterans' Affairs) Call No: P572 DVA 2010 [A record of the graves, rather than information about the unit]

Commonwealth War Graves Commission (1980) Memorial Registers. No.4 - Helles Memorial Gallipoli: No.5 - The Chunuk Bair memorial (New Zealand Forces). No.8 - Buttes New British Cemetery (New Zealand) Memorial Polygon... (Maidenhead:) Call No: 570.01 CWGC

**The Ursula Davidson Library is open to the public**: General Public: 10 am to 3 pm, Mondays (except public holidays) and Wednesdays for browsing, and at other times for research by appointment. Researchers: by appointment between 10 am and 3 pm, Tuesdays and Thursdays. We can accommodate up to 8 researchers at a time.

The Library Catalogue can be reached and searched at this address: http://rusi.slimlib.com.au:81/

**Borrowing**: Members may borrower books published since 1949. Members and non-members may use any of our books, journals, pamphlets, training manuals and/or maps in the library reading room. It is suggested that, in advance of your visit, you request the item(s) you wish to review by email, (we will set it aside for you) nominating the date and time you would like to use it.

Dr David Leece Library Manager 18 December 2018